
Happy Birthday and Retirement and
Congratulations on the Wedding and…

Thinking about giving a gift to someone in your office? Have you ever wondered if 
accepting that gift was the right thing to do? As a federal Government employee, 
you have been placed in a position of trust and are held to a high standard of ethical 
conduct. 

For more information on the ethics laws regarding gift acceptance, please contact 
your agency’s ethics office.
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